
   
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

COVID symptoms 
 

If your child is displaying a high 
temperature, a new continuous cough 

or a loss of, or change to, their sense of 
smell or taste please do not send them 

to school. 
 

 Call the school office as soon as 
possible to inform them of your child’s 

symptoms. 
 

 You will be advised to book a 
Coronavirus test for them using the 

following link: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/get-

coronavirus-test 

 

 

All children with 100% 
attendance between 19th 

April and 7th May will have 
their names entered into a 
raffle and a child from each 
class will win a sports and 

crafts goody bag. 
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Class             
                                   
Percentage 

3 W 95.0 

5 Blk 94.5 

1 D 94.4 

2H 94.2 

5BO 94.1 

4S 93.6 

6 D 93.5 

3 R 93.2 

6 G 93.0 

Nursery 91.5 

4 M 91.5 

3 F 91.4 

1 M 90.6 

Mckee 89.6 

Inkpen 89.4 

4P 89.1 

5 Z 88.8 

6 N 88.2 

2B 84.5 

EYFS 89.8 

KS1 91.0 

KS2 92.2 

Total 91.6 

 

 

We will keep our 
96% target for 

2020/21. 

 

 This is Spring term 
attendance data up 
until Friday 30th April 

2021. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Slowly, we appear to be moving back towards a sense of ‘normality’. 
I hope that you all enjoyed the Easter break and had the opportunity 
to meet friends and family in open spaces and gardens. 
 
We are excitedly waiting for the government to remove restrictions 
further and allow us more freedom, however, I must stress that we 
are still required to adhere to government guidelines to help prevent 
the spread of this deadly virus. 
 
Covid-19 has affected many families in different ways. We will be 
starting a Springfield Food Bank for our families, which will allow 
members of the school community to support each other. Please 
see the information in the newsletter on the Ramadan 
Zakat/Sadaqah food collection challenge. Further details on 
foodbank donations will be sent very soon. 
 
Our school attendance is improving daily, but still has room for 
further improvement. Birmingham Local Authority have restarted 
their compulsory, formal processes for families with poor levels of 
attendance. Please contact Miss Stringer if you require any help or 
assistance with your child’s attendance. 
 
Last week I was able to take a tour of our new building. We are 
currently on track for EYFS and years 5 and 6 to move into the new 
building in September have a look at the pictures in this newsletter. 
                                                                   Kindest Regards 
                                                                                         Ms Taylor 
                                                                                         Head of School 
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  Eid at Springfield 

 

The Springfield family will be 

celebrating Eid-ul-Fitr on Friday 

14th May. Children will learn 

about Eid, have a special lunch 

menu and complete fun 

activities in the afternoon. 

 

 

Summer 1 Term Dates 

3rd May Bank Holiday 

Monday 

28th May Break up for Half 

Term 

7th June Return to School 

Parent & Visitors  

Code of Conduct 

Attached with this newsletter is 

an updated copy of the schools 

Parent & Visitors Code of 

Conduct. We have high 

expectations  

 

 

Springfield Food Bank Support 

 

Children and families at Springfield have taught me that charity 

is at the heart of the Muslim faith. We are about to start a 

Springfield Food Bank and would like to set the 5 days of 

Zakat/Sadaqah challenge. Families are being asked donate 

packet, tinned and other non-perishable food in the week 

beginning 10th May that will then be distributed to families of 

Springfield pupils through a school foodbank. 

 

 FAMILY SUPPORT DAYS 

Miss Stringer has arranged a 

family support days with the Hall 

Green Families Team. Please 

contact school via email if you 

wish to make an appointment.   

Email  us  on 

enquiry@springfieldacademy.org.

uk 

The next Family Support session 

will be on 20th May Family 

Support 

 

Ms Taylor painting our new 

building! 
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